
                       

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Emily Weih, and I 

am currently a junior in the 

Veterinary Technology 

Bachelor program. I am 

eligible to sit for my VTNE 

exam this upcoming summer to become a Licensed Veterinary 

Technician. I plan on pursuing veterinary school once I finish my 

degree at SUNY Canton. It has been my dream to work as a small 

animal veterinarian at an emergency clinic. I chose to come to Canton 

because I enjoyed the small community-like environment that was 

offered here. On top of the welcoming environment, I felt that SUNY 

Canton also offered extensive experience and hands on training to help 

prepare me the best they can for my future career. In the veterinary 

majors, we work closely with our professors who are licensed 

veterinarians and veterinary technicians, which is incredibly valuable. 

This was an aspect of Canton that I found to be very important because 

you can get the most out of the classes that are offered, while also gaining real life experience.  

I am currently the Treasurer of our Pre-Veterinarian Club. This is a new 

club that we just started to help prepare you the best we can for 

veterinary school applications. We help to improve your resumes, make 

sure you fulfill all the pre-requisites required, and we ensure that you are 

succeeding in your classes. On top of that, we plan on doing tours of 

veterinary schools such as Cornell. We offer many different resources 

and opportunities to better your chances when applying to veterinary 

school. I am becoming a member of the Veterinary Technician Honors 

Society here on campus, known as Tau Phi Zeta. This is my first year as 

a student ambassador. I decided to become a student ambassador 

because I wanted to be able to share my experience at SUNY Canton and 

help give prospective students a first-hand perspective of life at Canton.  

Outside of academics, I really enjoy photography, specifically film 

photography. Traveling is also a big interest of mine. I love learning 

about the world around us. Aside from that, I enjoy walking the trails 

here on campus and getting some fresh air in my off time. 
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